
Cyprus 

Turning to Cyprus. During his recent bilateral meetings in New York, the 

Secretary-General has now invited the leader of the Greek Cypriot Community, 

Mr Nikos Christodoulides, and the leader of the Turkish Cypriot Community, Mr 

Ersin Tatar, to an informal trilateral discussion in October, in order to have an 

exchange on the way forward on the Cyprus issue. Both leaders, we are glad 

to report, have accepted his invitation. 

 

Associated Press: On Cyprus, you said no date. Is there a venue? 

Dujarric: I believe it will be here in New York.  

 

 


